
Anglers, walkers and cyclists
face parking issues at Harlaw
Reservoir for next two weeks
The car park at Harlaw Resrvoir (pictured by Nigel Duncan) is
being enlarged which requires the removal of a significant
number of existing trees.

The work will take two weeks during which time the main car
park will be closed, but parking is still permitted on the
access road and in the car park on Saturdays and Sundays.

Malleny  Angling,  who  administer  fishing  permits  at  Harlaw
reservoir, say they tried to get this work done after the end
of the fishing season in October.

Robert Ross, company secretary of Malleny Angling, said it now
seems that the work has to be done before November. He added:
This is the situation and we have to work with it.”

The dates of closures in October are Monday 3 to Friday 7 and
Monday 10 to Friday 14.

He said: “It may be that the tree felling work will not take
two  weeks  and  the  car  park  will  re-open  earlier  than
anticipated.”

Boost post

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2022/09/anglers-walkers-and-cyclists-face-parking-issues-at-harlaw-reservoir-for-next-two-weeks/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2022/09/anglers-walkers-and-cyclists-face-parking-issues-at-harlaw-reservoir-for-next-two-weeks/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2022/09/anglers-walkers-and-cyclists-face-parking-issues-at-harlaw-reservoir-for-next-two-weeks/
https://www.facebook.com/ad_center/create/boostpost/?entry_point=www_profile_plus_timeline&page_id=104197515017610&target_id=496269192515193&__cft__[0]=AZWkdkfv0nKeQsN6jceoeXQOovdjDSB9i9qy4GSpzZnpvpd6bgqoWkkAKa4gvnqLioSL-YSeuPoUwcmctF5J1eussOCa4UQklxKaVfcyCHRfX6bGLWmlFZH7oCCB9KRHiQPCYRnEWJpY5nWx2pG7lDDBpT8U9FROg_hL5od1Lmi81g&__tn__=*W-R


55

3 shares

Like

Comment

Share


